
 
 Dear Louise,  
Re: Replacement of existing windows and doors to rear of building - 11 Fore 
Street Hatfield AL9 5AN  
ARCHAEOLOGICAL IMPLICATIONS  
Thank you for consulting me on the above application.  
Please note that the following advice is based on the policies contained in the National 
Planning Policy Framework.  
In this instance I consider that the development is unlikely to have an impact on heritage 
assets of archaeological interest, and I have no comment to make upon the proposal.  
Please do not hesitate to contact me should you require any further information or 
clarification.  
Yours sincerely, 


